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Report of General Counsel 
 

  

 IRS Group Exemption for the AIS.   The East Texas Iris Society (Tyler, TX) has 

completed all the necessary paperwork and is now within the AIS Group Tax Exemption.  

I’ve had inquiries from the Logan Valley Iris Society (Logan, Utah) and from Region 3 

about completing paperwork to join in the Group Exemption.  I expect to see them join 

within the year. 

 


